
 

There’s no such thing as a Gruffalo! 

The children have been drawing the 

different characters within the story ‘The 

Gruffalo’.  They selected the correct colours 

and talk about where they would find each 

creature in the wood.   

 
We have looking at the word habitats 

I wonder who lived in the log piled house? 

 

 

 

Maps 

The children have been looking at different 

maps and talking about what they can see on a 

map.  Today they had a go of drawing a map of 

where they would like to go and thought about 

what features they would see.  The children 

drew routes to the park, the toy shop, the cafe, 

school, the forest and even McDonalds!  

 

Our New Text - The Gruffalo 
This week we have introduced our new text 

to the children and they have started to 

join in with the repetitive text. 

 
I wonder if you have this book at home? 

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the phoneme. 

 
k for kite, kettle, ketchup, kangaroo 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what sound 

the iguana, ant, monkey and goat began 

with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• Kite 

• Kid 

• Kit 

 
23rd February 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

March 1st Own Clothes Day – donation of £1 or 

an Easter Egg for the Easter raffle.  

 

Week Commencing Monday 4th March – Family 

Learning Week – “Story Time” 

You are invited into Pre-School to share stories 

with the children. A signing up sheet will be going 

out on Monday 26th February. 

 

March 7th World Book Day – the children can 

dress up or wear their own clothes and donate 

good quality books. 

 

March 4th to 8th Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

 

Mathematics 

This week the children have been ordering 

different sized snakes by looking at their 

length.  They compared the different lengths 

by using the language longer and shorter. 

 

 
 


